
WELCOME TO THE HIGH SCHOOL 
SOUTH PARK CYBER ACADEMY!

Welcome to the South Park Cyber Academy and the 2020-2021 school year! This guide will help high 
school cyber academy students log in to the Edgenuity platform where they will access their cyber 
courses, instruction, assignments, assessments, and information.

High school students enrolled in the South Park Cyber Academy complete schoolwork where and when 
they choose while being accountable for their work and progress as they move towards mastery in 
each content area. Attendance is tracked daily through login to Edgenuity and participation in courses. 
Students are expected to log in and complete work daily. Courses are administered by a South Park 
teacher or a contracted instructor. Teacher information can be found in the PowerSchool Student 
and Parent Portal. Login information for the Student and Parent Portal was shared with families on 
September 1, 2020.

LOGGING IN

1.	 To access Edgenuity, visit learn.edgenuity.com/student 

2.	  Log in with your username which is the student’s district email address (firstname.lastname@
sparkstudents.org) and your password (6-digit student ID). If you cannot remember your student ID, 
contact South Park High School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3.	 Students will then be prompted to watch an orientation video to introduce them to the Edgenuity 
platform. Other orientation videos will pop up as students access areas of Edgenuity for the first time. 
Orientation videos are required and a student cannot advance to the next screen without watching 
the orientation video. 

4.	 When students log in to Edgenuity, they will see their dashboard which features all of their courses. 
They can click on the course to enter the course for instruction, information, assignments and 
assessments. 

5.	 If at any time a student needs assistance, click the dropdown next to your name in the top right and 
select Help Center.

http://learn.edgenuity.com/student

